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Fen Line Users Association                              16 August 2013 
  
Dear Sir, 
  
We write in respect of consultation on your 'Periodic review 2013: Draft determination of Network 
Rail's outputs and funding for 2014-19.'  It is understood that the consultation period closes on 4 
September 2013. 
  
We are grateful that you have "confirmed that para 9.157, line 7, should read “King’s Lynn and 
Norwich”, rather than “King’s Lynn or Norwich” as currently drafted. This is a typo which will be 
changed to be consistent with the Government’s HLOS" (email from Bethan Thomas of your 
office to Elizabeth Truss MP dated 23 July 2013 and email to myself dated 25 July 2013 
refer).   The HLOS requirement specifies a capacity output and we understand that this does not 
imply any one particular physical layout or scheme.   
  
Accordingly, we have no further comments to make. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Andy Tyler 
  
Secretary 
  
www.flua.org.uk 
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